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WELCOME!!  
 
 

STAFF BIRTHDAYS THIS AND NEXT WEEK: 
Glenn Morgan; Sept. 1,  

  
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
      

1. The Nurses' office is closed 5th period,  so please take care of 
your needs at lunch or 6th period. Also, please have a pass from 
your teacher to be seen, otherwise you will be sent back to get 
one. 
 

2. Did you know a La Jolla High graduate’s play is going to run at the 
La Jolla Playhouse Sept. 6 to October 2? The playwright, director 
and dramaturge will be here on campus Monday September 12 
during 5th and 6th period to discuss Mike Lew’s new play, Tiger 
Style. If you wish to attend this Q & A session in the auditorium 
during 5th and 6th period, please sign up no later than Friday, 
August 2 using the link on Mr. Morgan’s website, which can be 
found in the faculty directory page on the LJHS website. You must 
be approved by your 5th or 6th period teacher in order to attend 
this special event. 

 

3. Students get in FREE this year at all home football and basketball 

games as long as you bring your school ID card with the SAC 

sticker on it.   

 

If you don’t present your school ID at the entrance, you will have     

to pay the regular ticket price of $7.00. 

 

Students can stop by the Finance Office and purchase one.  It 

costs $30.00 payable by check or cash only.   



 

You may also buy one online on the Webstore using a debit or 

credit card. 

 

4. Our campus has been left Wayyyyyyy too messy during lunch. 
Please pick up after yourselves. Otherwise you’ll be sorry when 
the seagulls invade!!! 

5. Late busses run every day, (even half days). They leave at 4:30 PM 
and 6:00 PM, (even on half days). To ride a late bus you must 
either have a sticker on your i.d. card for Athletics, or a special 
pass from a teacher.  

 

6. If you did not receive a student i.d. yet, don’t worry………the 
machine we use should be delivered this week and i.d.’s will be 
made before school, during lunch, and after school probably 
starting next week. An announcement will be made as to exactly 
when and where you can go on campus to get one soon. You CAN 
come to the library and get your textbooks without one.  

 

7. SENIORS: If you have not yet taken your senior yearbook portrait 
at the Reyman Photography studio, call 858-271-0720 to make 
an appointment by September 15 in order to be included in the 
yearbook. There is no cost for the sitting. 

 
SCHOOL PHOTO MAKEUP DAY: If you didn't get your photo for 
the yearbook taken during registration, the photographers will 
be back Monday, September 19, to take makeup photos. This 
has nothing to do with getting a new picture taken for your i.d. 

 
YEARBOOKS are on sale for $70 at the finance office or at the 
academic webstore online. Seniors, DO NOT buy a yearbook--it is 
included with your senior dues. 

 



Ms. LeCren requests that her sophomores from last year please 
drop by Room 513 to pick up their reading journals that she 
borrowed for the summer. Thanks. 
 
 

8. Do you like being involved with school?  Do you enjoy planning 
class activities like homecoming, airbands and group fundraisers? 
You might be a great fit to join the LJHS student government 
team!  

 
Any freshman interested in joining for the 2016-17 ASB please come 
to room 803 at lunch or email Mrs. Hutchins chutchins@sandi.net or 
Mr. Cavaiola jcavaiola@sandi.net for more information.  
 

9. Science Team - Students interested in being on the Science Team 
Leadership committee need to attend a meeting at lunch today 
in Room 903. Ninth graders are welcome. Anyone interested in 
joining Science Team should attend a meeting Friday at lunch in 
Room 903. 

10. VIKES…….  Blast Off in our new stadium will be this Friday, 
September 2nd.  The JV game is at 3:30pm and Varsity game is at 
6:30pm vs Hilltop High School.  

 
La Jolla High students are FREE with SAC sticker on their student ID. 
Students must bring their student ID card to get into the game FREE.  
$7 for students without SAC Card 
$7  for adults 
$2 for children under 12 
Free Seniors citizens (65 & better) 

 
Entrance to the game will be at FAY AVE only since we are still putting 
the final touches on the buildings.  The official ribbon cutting and 
opening of the Stadium will be October 14th the Homecoming Game.  

The theme is BLACK OUT so wear black and come support your 

school THIS FRIDAY!!!!!!!!!!  
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11.   LOCKS: 
This year the school bought locks for all the lockers on campus. 
At registration, you received your locker and the combination 
for your lock. If you forgot your combination, Miss Care in the 
library, or Stacey in the front office can look it up for you. You 
are not allowed to use your own lock!! Our school policy is that 
the locks have to remain on the lockers at all times. You will be 
checking your lock back in at the end of the school year.  
 

 
12.  Students: If you are interested in starting a club, applications are 

due before September 9th. You can find applications online at the 
ASB website or in Room 803.  

 

13.  The first CSF meeting will take place in Room 503 on September 
12th. This will be an informative meeting for Juniors and Seniors. 
Both new and returning members should plan on attending.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

                 

 

 



 
 


